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PROPOSAL   - Remove the six year moratorium on accepting proposals associated with the 
wolf buffer zone near Denali National Park. 
 
The Board of Game needs to rescind its existing moratorium on Denali wolf buffer proposals, 
anywhere around the Park (including GMU 13, and 20). 
 
ISSUE:  I request that the Board of Game rescind its current moratorium on considering new 
proposals on the Denali National Park wolf buffer. 
 
WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF NOTHING IS DONE?  The Board of Game will limit the due 
submission and consideration of proposals as the public wishes to submit. The moratorium is an 
illegal usurpation of public process. 
 
WILL THE QUALITY OF THE RESOURCE HARVESTED OR PRODUCTS 
PRODUCED BE IMPROVED?  Not directly, but it would allow consideration of proposals to 
do such. 
 
WHO IS LIKELY TO BENEFIT?  The public of Alaska, as it will then be allowed to submit 
proposals as they see fit.  
 
WHO IS LIKELY TO SUFFER?  No one directly. 
 
OTHER SOLUTIONS CONSIDERED?  None. 
 
PROPOSED BY:  Rick Steiner, Professor (EG043012590) 
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